
 
 
 

1. Please refer notification for Territorial Army OFFICERS COMMISSION (FOR 
CIVILIAN CANDIDATES) – PIB- 2022, for which the exam was conducted on 25 
September 2022. 

 
2. It is hereby intimated that PIB-2022 written exam conducted on 25 September 

2022 at all centres has been Null and Void by the competent authority due to 
certain unforeseen circumstances and competent authority has also directed that 
the candidates whose application had been accepted for 25 September 2022 
exam need to appear in the re-exam for TA Commission tentatively on any 
Sunday in December 2022. 
 

3. Intimation with regards to fresh exam date for the said exam will be issued 
through email and notification of the same will also be uploaded on the website in 
due course. It further intimated that you are NOT required to apply afresh for the 
re-exam. You are also NOT required to pay the exam fees once again for the said 
re-exam. However, you will require to download the fresh admit card/ hall ticket 
and produce the same while appearing for the fresh exam. Details about the same 
shall be available on the website mentioned at Para 1 above shortly. 

 


